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Young people who care  

Round-up of Recent YC Group Activities  
 

The Young Carersô Groups have now finished for the summer. This term we had a tasting test, where 

the young carers tried out various fruits and vegetables, including some limes and lemons. We had 

guest speakers in to talk to the young carers about Young Scot and other youth groups/organisations 

that are taking place in the community. We also had our usual games and activities.  

 

Our groups will start back after the summer holidays. The group for those aged 8-11 will meet on 

Tuesday nights, while the group for those aged 12-15 will meet on Wednesday nights. Check out our 

Facebook and Twitter pages for dates in the new school term. In the meantime, you can check out all 

our summer trips and school holiday activities on page two of this newsletter.  

 

If youôre aged 16+ and are feeling left out, please get in touch with Caroline at the Centre and we can 

arrange some group nights for your age group.   

The Scottish Young Carersô Festival  

West Linton, Tuesday 1st to Thursday 3rd August 2017  
 

The Scottish Young Carersô Festival will be held from Tuesday 1st to 

Thursday 3rd August 2017, at the Broomlee Centre in West Linton, near 

Edinburgh.   

 

Young carers from all over Scotland will gather to have fun, participate in 

games and activities, run their own radio station, do a silent disco and have 

their views about caring heard by professionals.  

 

This event is for young carers aged from 12 to 18. If you wish to come 

along, please remember to complete your Reply Slip and send it back to us ASAP. A bus will be 

hired for this trip. 



Summer Trips in July and August 
 

Included below are all the fab trips that weôre running in July and August. 

 

Visit to Charleton Fruit Farm and Montrose Beach - Wednesday 5 July 

In the morning, we will go to Charleton Fruit Farm (by Montrose) and pick our 

own strawberries or raspberries. Then we can play in the farmôs park until 

lunch and maybe even have a shot on the go-karts. We will then go to the local 

beach for a picnic lunch and play some games. Lunch will be provided. The trip 

will run from 10am to 2pm. 

 

Montrose Links Park Community Trust Football - Thursday 13 July 

Grab your football boots and get some practice with the expert coaches at the Links 

Park Community Trust in Montrose. A packed lunch will be included. The event will 

run from 10am to 2pm. 

 

Battlefield LIVE: Tactical Laser Tag Games in Dundee, Thursday 20 July 

If you like tactical laser tag in an indoor, simulated environment, then join us for 

this exciting trip. Since a smoke machine is used, young carers with asthma must 

bring their inhaler. The event will run from 2pm to 4pm. 

 

Ice Skating and Visit to Camperdown Park - Thursday 27 July 

Show off your talents at the Dundee Ice Arena! If the weather permits, we will then go 

to Camperdown Park for a picnic and some games. The trip will run from 1pm to 4pm. 

 

The óRyzeô Fun Activity Centre in Edinburgh,  Tuesday 8 August 

A chance to bounce the day away, play dodgeball or launch yourself  

skywards to power-dunk into a high-flying basketball hoop! Please bring 

your own packed lunch. If attending this event, you must complete a  

disclaimer for óRyzeô. We will leave Arbroath by bus at 10am and return 

to the Centre at 4pm. 

 

Important Notice 
Please note that for the óRyzeô event, all participants under the age of 16 need a signature from 

their parent / guardian on the disclaimer.  

Limited Spaces and Travel Arrangements for the Summer Trips 
 

Please pick the summer activities that you would like to do. Spaces 

are very limited so please mark your preference in order, with 1 being 

your first choice, 2 your second choice, 3 your third choice, and so 

on. If you do not send back your Reply Slip you wonôt be able to  

attend any activities, so please get it in the post ASAP.  

 

Our volunteer drivers are very limited, so please only ask for transport if you have no other way of 

getting to the event.  

 

For some activities we may ask you to come to Arbroath or some other meeting point, and your 

transport will leave from there - please check if you are not sure. 



Activity Groups for Boys and Girls During the Summer Holidays  
 

The Girlsô Group 

This 4-week programme offers you the chance to chat with other girls who are also young carers. 

The group will run each Tuesday in July (4 July, 11 July, 18 July and 25 July) from 10am to 12 

noon, and will take place at the Angus Carers Centre in Arbroath. Each meeting will have a  

different theme and activities, so if youôre interested in going to this group, please tick the box in 

the Reply Slip. This group is open to all YC ages, from 8 to 18. 

Congratulations to Dan McMartin on his Saltire Award 
 

Congratulations to Dan McMartin on completing the 200 hours  

required to gain the Saltire Volunteering Award!  

 

Dan volunteers with the Young Carer groups as a volunteer driver, 

and also helps out with various odd jobs around the office.  

 

Dan is pictured with his award, along with some young carers at 

the new Forfar Community Campus. 

The Boysô Group 

In a similar manner to the Girlsô Group, this activity group will give you the opportunity to meet 

other boys who are also young carers. The Group will run each Tuesday in July (4 July, 11 July, 18 

July and 25 July) from 2pm to 4pm, and will take place at the Angus Carers Centre in Arbroath. 

Each meeting will have a different theme and activities, so if youôre interested in going to this 

group, please tick the box in the Reply Slip. This group is open to all YC ages, from 8 to 18. 

Young Carersô Statements 
 

We are working with staff from your schools to put in place a new policy called Young Carersô 

Statements, which will start in April 2018. This is a fancy name for the way we will be able to help 

you. It will also help us to find other young people who have a caring role and explore how we can 

all work together to make sure you have the support you need.  

 

We will be asking you to help us design the Young Carersô Statements in the groups after the  

summer holidays. 


